

	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 9th January.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.



· Visit to Wrexham Electric Bikes. 

· Meeting with 2wish regarding a partnership proposal.

· Rhuddlan Town Council Meeting to help discuss any local current problems or concerns.

· Monthly catch up with the Police Liaison Unit.







                                                    
                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales
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